
 

Dear Family and Visitors, 

In an effort to safeguard and promote your loved ones’ optimal 

health and well-being, the Seasons is following the most 

aggressive interventions within its abilities that have been 

recommended by healthcare providers.  At present, physician 

offices, hospitals including emergency rooms, walk-in clinics 

and rehabilitation facilities provide an opportunity for 

individuals to be exposed to a variety of germs.  As a result, we 

are asking that non-essential medical appointments be re-

scheduled.  Individuals who need to be seen at a physician’s 

office, the hospital, walk-in clinic and/or who are returning from 

an inpatient rehabilitation stay will be asked to self-quarantine.  

The Nurses will provide guidelines pertaining to lengths of time 

and steps that will be implemented.  These measures are in place 

to help to stop the spread of germs in the facility and for the 

safety of all the Seasons residents and staff.  As always, we will 

continue to update you as we receive additional information and 

guidance from the Rhode Island Department of Health.   If you 

should have questions, we ask that you speak directly to a nurse.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience. 
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